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To the members of the Senate Committee On Rules: 

 

I would like to write to you to voice my strong opposition to SB 243. I feel that further 

restriction on CHL holders is not worth the cost of implementation. CHL holders are 

among the most law-abiding groups of people that exist, and already commit few to 

no crimes for fear of losing said permit. It's not like gang members or cartel members 

go in to their local sheriffs office to get fingerprinted and have their photo taken so 

that they can legally carry and then go and commit crimes. The only people who 

would be limited by this are the people who would allow themselves to be limited, 

which are law abiding gun owners, the very people who simply want to be able to 

defend themselves and others from harm. 

 

14.7 million dollars spent on taking away peoples ability to defend themselves just 

makes no sense at all. Taking away a woman's right to defend her own body in 

certain areas makes no sense. Those areas will simply become more dangerous, 

because criminals won't respect the rule, and you can't have a police officer 

everywhere all the time! 

 

Criminals and carry wherever they want, but I can't. Now I'm being punished further, 

but they're not. Why? I didn't do anything wrong. Why are you coming after me? 

 

- Michael 


